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PRESS RELEASE – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
 

Residents in the Maplewood area may experience low water pressure or 

water outages as Public Works crews work to repair a broken water main on 

the corner of Maplewood Drive and Center Circle Avenue. The affected area 

extends from Cities Service Highway to Prater Road and from Highway 90 

to the interstate.  
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